
Notice  is  hereby  given  that
Articles  of  incorporation  will
be filed with the Department
of  State  of  the
Commonwealth  of
Pennsylvania, on or before the
1st  day  of  December,  2024
with  respect  to  a  proposed
nonprofit  Corporation,  AACE
Pittsburgh Section which will
be  incorporated  under  the
Nonprofit Corporation Law of
1988. A brief summary of the
purposes  for  which  said
corporation is organized is: To
engage  in  disseminating
practices associated with cost
engineering  and  related
practices  and  to  promote
those practices to individuals
and  businesses  for  public
good.


